Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Transportation Commission (FTC) announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: telephone conference call scheduled for March 9, 2017: CANCELLED
PLACE: Florida Transportation Commission, 605 Suwannee Street, Room 176, Tallahassee, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Standing bi-weekly teleconference on March 9, 2017, to discuss FTC business, has been CANCELLED. Notice of this meeting was published on January 9, 2017.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: the FTC, (850)414-4105.

For more information, you may contact: the FTC, (850)414-4105.
